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Dave Broom from St Leonard’s 

Church, Malinslee being presented 

with a gift from TCT Resources 

Officer, Gillian Taylor, for being the 

first to complete the Telford Faith 

Action Audit.                                                    

We look forward to 

receiving the 

report from 

Cinnamon Network 

in late May.  

IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING DATA  PROTECTION  

As you may be aware,  Data Protection legislation is changing in May 2018 and I need your 
express permission if you want to continue to receive information from TCT by email—this  
includes the  Newsletter and Resources. TCT will continue to protect your privacy and not 
share your email details with anyone.   

Please reply to TCT by email stating clearly that you are happy to continue to receive email 
communication .   

Many thanks, 

Gillian Taylor 

TCT Resources Officer 

Saturday April 21st  

10am - 1pm  

Local Houses of Prayer Training  

in 

Meeting Point House Chapel 

Chris Rupp and 7th Ave Band in concert 

Friday  6th April at 8pm  

at Telford Innovations campus TF2 9NN 
 

Cost: £15.00  from http://kodaly.org.uk/in-
concert-with-chris-rupp/ 

Listen to them here-   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=49kKUnGP2XE 

Chris has more than 20 years’ experience 
as a professional musician and vocalist, and 
his expert arrangements and sublime sing-
ing have been wowing audiences world-
wide.  

http://kodaly.org.uk/in-concert-with-chris-rupp/
http://kodaly.org.uk/in-concert-with-chris-rupp/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=49kKUnGP2XE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=49kKUnGP2XE


Kaleidoscope Schools Project 

Tues 19th – Fri 22nd June  

A schools activity day for Year 5 pupils, held at churches across 

Telford.  Pupils will be encouraged to explore Christianity through 

craft, drama, reflection and creativity, to identify how we bring out 

the ‘God-colours’ in the world. 
500 school children attended last year and we expect the same again this time. Could 
YOU join our team of friendly volunteers to help on one or more days? You need to be 
available between 9am and 2.30pm. 

Interested? 

There will be a training day for volunteers  

‘The who, what, when, where and how of Kaleidoscope’ on Saturday May 12th 
9.30am—12 noon at Dawley Baptist Church. 

For more information please contact:  

Clare Olliver - 07913 373752  theollivers@talktalk.net  

 

Spring in the Park  22 

April 11am – 4pm 
 

The fun filled family FREE event 

known as ‘Spring into the Park’ returns for 

2018 to celebrate Telford's 50th Birthday!  

Join the celebration on 22 April 2018 with a 

host of magical activities and entertainment, in 

Telford Town Park’s Queen Elizabeth II Arena. 

Expect arena spectacles, food and fun but also 

some exciting nostalgic elements from old 

town events, such as Super Saturday.  

Telford Area Mission will also be present, 
representing the church in Telford. We will be 
in the Story & Craft Big Top with Messy Church 
activities for families, so do come and see us. 

http://www.telford50.co.uk/spring 

 

Telford Balloon and Kite 
Fiesta  12 - 13 May  

Come and see Telford's skies filled with 
spectacular flying objects over the weekend 

to celebrate Telford 50.  

Lindstrand Technologies will be bringing a variety 
of hot air balloons that will be floating above your 
heads at intervals throughout the day as well as 
being tethered in the QE11 arena for you to see. 

The flights will be followed by a beautiful night 
glow where the balloons become wonderful 
floating lanterns bouncing to music on the 
Saturday evening. 

Telford Area Mission have 
booked space at this event. 
We will be present with 
Messy Church activities for 
families and a range of 
accessible prayer activities 
as part of Thy Kingdom 
Come in Telford. If you 
would like to be involved in 
helping please contact us. 

mailto:theollivers@talktalk.net
http://www.telford50.co.uk/spring


 

 

 
 
 
 
Telford, Wellington, Newport, Shifnal 
and Albrighton DFC Network Group: 
Tuesday 24 April 7.30-9.30pm at my 
home, The Vicarage, 11A Manor Close, 
Shifnal, Shropshire, TF11 9AJTelford, 
Wellington, Newport, Shifnal and 
Albrighton DFC Network Group: Tuesday 
24 April 7.30-9.30pm at my home, The 
Vicarage, 11A Manor Close, Shifnal, 
Shropshire, TF11 9AJ 
 

 

Dementia Action Week – 21-27 May 2018 
 

Forget-me-not Songs of Praise on Sunday 
27 May at 6.30pm at St Andrew’s Church, 
Church Street, Shifnal TF11 9AB: Come 
and hear some stories of people affected 
by dementia, share their favourite songs 
and enjoy music and worship together.  If 
you’d like to, please come in your 
favourite hat – just for the fun of it! 

 
Prayer Central is held on the last 
Sunday of the month in the 
chapel at Meeting Point House, 
Southwater, Telford TF3 4HS 
 
The theme for the next prayer meeting will be: 
 
29/4/18  The Healing of the Cross (Claiming that 
healing over the areas of Telford and its 
people.) 
 

Meeting Point House  6.30pm  
All welcome 

 
Resources Officer: Gillian Taylor 

gilliantaylor@staytelford.co.uk 

Mission Enabler:  

Rev Chris Densham 

chrisdensham@staytelford.co.uk 

Around The World in 80 Minutes   

a feast of music from across the globe. 

May 12th at 7pm  Salvation Army Hall 

Presented by Oakengates Songsters 

supporting British Heart Foundation  

Tickets £6 Concessions £5 now available from 

the Salvation Army Hall Office 

mailto:gilliantaylor@staytelford.co.uk
mailto:chrisdensham@staytelford.co.uk

